
Munster Police 

Department 

Memo 
To: Clerk Treasurer Wendy Mis 

From: Lt. Daymon Johnston 

cc: Munster Town Council, Town Manager, and Controller 

Date: 4/24/23 

Re: Camera Server Replacement 

The Police Department is in need of replacing our camera server that is outdated and out of 
warranty.  Currently we are having connection issues and storage limitations regarding this 
server and need upgraded components and more storage to meet our current and future goals 
of maintaining and expanding our camera system for our streets and buildings.  This server 
project has funding already available within our bond schedules that is earmarked for cameras 
and is below the $50,000 threshold requiring bidding out of the project.  The Police Department 
is requesting approval of this Standard Commercial Security Agreement with Vermillion 
Systems, Inc. for the amount of $49,939.43.  


